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The season continues for the agricultural work to be 
accomplished.  Planting of  the field crops and the fruit 

trees is going forward as 10 additional acres are cleared and brought 
under cultivation this year.  The churches are strong and doing well.  
Pastors and leaders are doing a wonderful job as they continue to reach 
into more of  the remote villages to plant more churches.  Pastor Laban 
just reported that along with the NHM churches all across Tanzania, 
there are NHM churches in Burundi, the Democratic Republic of  Congo, 
and a New Harvest Church has been started in Nairobi, Kenya as well. 

We enjoyed a wonderful trip to this island nation.  Ministry 
started with a Pastor Seminar with about 40 pastors and 

leaders present. Each day thereafter, we ministered morning and evening 
to churches and home groups. We were with 15 groups in 8 days, taking 
Saturday afternoon off  to visit the sea and enjoy the sunshine and warm 
Caribbean waters. We found a local restaurant that served us hamburgers 
with real meat(??) and banana fries. We did, however, enjoy our daily 
meals of  rice and black beans, prepared deliciously by Neisy and her girls. 
All of  the meetings were powerful, with miraculous healings taking place 
each day. All of  the people came with expectation to receive the word of  
God and the power of  His touch. One woman arrived at one of  the 
morning services in severe pain, unable to walk. She was due to go to the 
hospital that afternoon, but had said, “If  I can only get to that service, I 
know that God will heal me.” Just as Jesus told the woman with the issue 
of  blood, her faith had made her whole. After laying on of  hands, she left 
the service with no pain - walking, dancing, and praising God! 
The church in Cuba is growing in number and in spiritual strength. They 
are going forward in their revelation of  their authority in the Name of  
Jesus to establish the Kingdom of  God throughout their land. 

Pastor David Varghese reports that the orphans are doing 
well.  They are working to improve the quality of  education 

that they provide for these precious children. Having previously registered 
the orphanage under the Juvenile Justice Act per the governments 
requirements, they are now required to register under the Hostel Act. 
Please pray for them as they continue to work toward improvements while 
having to comply with the governments increasingly strict laws governing 
Christian orphanages. 

Psalm 67:1-3 
“God be merciful to 

us and bless us, 
and cause His face 
to shine upon us.  

That Your way may 
be known on earth, 

Your salvation 
among all nations.  

Let the peoples 
praise You, O God; 
let all the peoples 

praise You.” 

We are truly blessed to be 
used by God to bring His 
Word to the nations, that 
the people may learn His 
w a y s a n d fi n d H i s 
salvation.  We are then 
blessed to witness the 
peoples praising the God 
they have come to know 
and put their trust in.  
Glorious praise erupts 
from people who have 
been brought out of  their 
darkness and hopelessness 
into the light of  Truth and 
salvation in Christ Jesus.  
We are thankful for all of  
you who partner with us to 
awaken the nations to the 
mercy of  God.
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Above: An older New Harvest well in the village of  Pulavankudiirupu was damaged, so a replacement 
well was drilled in a new location at the same well site.  Pastor David reports that a spring was found at 
a depth of  40 feet, and sufficient water at 70 feet.  Isn’t God amazing?!  Witnesses state that the gov-
ernment had previously drilled 300 feet deep without finding water.  On February 6, 2017, a large 
crowd gathered at the well dedication to hear the gospel.  The love of  Jesus was preached and touched 
the hearts of  many.  They promised to attend church on Sunday.  

Above: Children, workers, and care givers 
from both the boy’s and girl’s orphanages 
have gathered for a special celebration during 
their school vacation days.

Above: Widows who are being cared for at 
one of  the orphanage facilities.

Preparations are being made for the annual convention, which is scheduled for April 20-23, 2017.  A 
prayer house is being built on the convention grounds for the ladies to live in during the convention. 
They are also making plans to build a prayer house at a new bore well village. Please pray for the suc-
cess of  these projects, as well as the convention that will be held, and the men’s prayer house that will 
be built soon thereafter.



Wonderful reports continue to pour in from this African nation.  Over the period of  the 
past 2 months, Pastor Geoffrey held 17 open air meetings in surrounding cities and 

villages.  A total of  913 people came to salvation in Christ Jesus and many were miraculously healed and 
set from demonic oppression. 
Shortly after returning home, his wife was attacked with a severe case of  malaria.  She collapsed and was 
taken to the hospital where she remained unconscious for two days.  While there, they found that she was 
also diabetic and suffering from high blood pressure.  With doctors care and much prayer by the 
Believers there, she has returned home and is regaining her strength.  Please keep her in prayer as she 
continues the recovery process. 

You can leave a GOSPEL LEGACY — of  “reaching around the world 
with the Word”.  By including New Harvest Ministries in your will, you 

can touch countless souls with the power of  the gospel and help to feed and care for the orphans and 
widows for years to come.  Prayerfully consider this option to make a profound impact in the lives of  
multitudes. 
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India 
New Harvest Ministries is providing for the care of  widows, orphans at 4 facilities and a day school 

Over 90 churches have been established 
Over 100 wells have been drilled in remote villages bringing fresh water to over 100,000 people 

Over 1,200 graduates from New Harvest  Bible College 
Tanzania 

7 branches of  New Harvest Bible College with over 1,000 graduates 
Over 100 churches have been established throughout Tanzania, Burundi, Kenya, and Democratic Republic of  Congo 

Zambia 
Open air meetings and church revivals reach remote villages with thousands saved, healed and delivered 

Cuba 
Pastors seminars and church services continue to encourage and inspire pastors and leaders 

W I T H  T H E  W O R D

R E A C H I N G  A R O U N D  
T H E  W O R L D

New Harvest Ministries 
has seen over a quarter 
million souls respond to 
the  Gospel of  Christ in  

Africa, India, 
Cuba and Russia

Zambia:

mailto:newharvestministriesintl@gmail.com
http://www.newharvest.org
mailto:newharvestministriesintl@gmail.com
http://www.newharvest.org


New Harvest Ministries Int’l Inc. 
PO Box 1011 
Holland, MI  49422-1011 

Return Service Requested

NON-PROFIT ORG.
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
HOLLAND, MI  49423

PERMIT #554

Nikither is ! years old. She 
lives at an orphanage in the 
state of Andhra Pradesh" 
India. She likes to play and 
sing" and hopes to become a 
professional singer. We know 
that God has given her a 
song that the world needs to 
h e a r . T h a n k y o u f o r 
partnering with us to help 
Nikither pursue her dreams.

“…to look after widows and orphans…” James 1:27


